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21 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

COVID-19 Update – EXISTING CRITICAL WORKER PLACES JUNE 2020 
 
 
Our Critical Worker provision for your child will continue over the May half term, except for Bank Holiday Monday.  
 
We are assuming that as your child has an existing Critical Worker allocated place, that you would like this to continue 
from June onwards. Therefore, we do not require you to re-apply for a place. 
 
However, in order for us to be able to plan appropriately to extend our provision to other children, we would be 
grateful if you would confirm what provision you will need in the future. Please confirm the days that you work and will 
therefore require a place for your child.  
 
It would be helpful if you would confirm this in writing to the office of the school your child is registered at by 29 May 
2020 at the very latest. 
 
Thank you once again for your assistance with this. Once we have this information, we will also be able to let you know 
additional details such as the adult and the start and finish times for your child’s ‘bubble’.  
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Ashley Best-White 
Executive Headteacher 
The Nebula Federation 


